
SAVE THE DATE!
2025 SUPERFUND RESEARCH PROGRAM  

ANNUAL GRANT RECIPIENT MEETING 
  June 16-18, 2025

National Institutes of Health 
Bethesda, Maryland

Keep an eye on the SRP Annual Meeting page 
for updates at https://bit.ly/3Z0awuE.

Contact us through email at srpinfo@niehs.nih.gov.

Individuals with disabilities who need accommodation to participate in this event should contact Kerri Voelker at 919-794-4710  
or kerri.voelker@nih.gov. TTY users should contact the Federal TTY Relay Service at 800-877-8339. Requests should be made at least  
5 business days in advance of the event.
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